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Fr. Steve’’'s Retirement Celebration,  June 25 
 

Join us on Sunday, June 25, after the 8:30 and 10:30 a.m. Masses in the 

Good Samaritan Center to thank Fr. Steve Ulrick for his years of service 

to the priesthood in this Archdiocese and to our parish and to wish him 

well as he begins a new chapter in his life. A special brunch will be 

provided. 
 

We are compiling a book of memories for Fr. Steve and we 

would love to have you fill out the form online at hnoj.org/

frsteveretirement.  
 

In addition, if you wish to share your gratitude in a written 

note to him and, if desired, a monetary gift of appreciation (made out to 

Fr. Steve Ulrick), note cards and envelopes will be available at the 

event. Or if you wish to do so prior to the event, you can send your note 

and/or gift to: 

Fr. Steve Ulrick 

c/o Holy Name of Jesus 

155 County Road 24 

Wayzata, MN 55391 

 

In Gratitude, 

The Fr. Steve Retirement Planning Committee 

Happy  

Retirement 

Fr. Steve! 
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A Good Summer Read— - Catholic Fiction Book Groups  
 

Summer is finally here! In addition to going to parades, eating hot dogs and watching the sunset over the 
lake, summer means a good summer read. A good summer read is often different than what we might read 
the rest of the year and that is no different for HNOJ Adult Formation.  
 

This summer we are offering a little summer book club with a choice of some amazing Catholic fiction. 
These titles will be a little more entertaining and a lot less work than what we might read together during the 
year, but our hope is that they will still have a depth and message that feeds us.  
 

Morning Group 
Book: The Power and the Glory by Graham Greene 
Timeless and unforgettable, The Power and the Glory is a stunning portrait of both physical 
and spiritual survival by a master dramatist of the human soul. Set in 1930s Mexico, a priest 
goes on the run from a totalitarian authority and has to face his own demons while seeking 
salvation. Named one of the one-hundred best novels of the twentieth century by Time 
magazine, it stands today as Greene's masterpiece. 
Meeting Dates: June 13, 20, 27, July 11, 18, 25 
Meeting Time: 10-11 a.m. 
Location: Fireside (unless it’s too nice to sit inside) 
 

Evening Group 
Book: Lord of the World  by Robert Hugh Benson 
This novel explores the path of a seemingly ordinary priest who heroically serves Christ in a 
dystopian future wherein explicit hostility and persecution are leveled towards the world’s 
Christians. “I advise you to read it.” -Pope Francis (Seriously, Pope Francis recommends the 
book regularly). 
Meeting Dates: June 13, 20, 27, July 11, 18, 25 
Meeting Time: 7-8 p.m. 
Location: Fireside (unless it’s too nice to sit inside) 
 

For questions, please email Chris at ckostelc@hnoj.org. Registration coming soon. 

 
Men'’s Summer Bonfires 
 

Men of HNOJ - It has been a long, cold, snowy winter and all of us are looking 
for some time around a good summer bonfire. Join other men of HNOJ at our 
Men’s Summer Bonfire Series.  
 

Each bonfire will be hosted at a different home. Those who register will be 
contacted with the address of the host site. Men will register for each date; you 
may attend one or all of the bonfires. Feel free to bring a friend. If you didn’t 
register or you want to invite a buddy who didn’t register, just show up. All is 
well.  
 

Food and beverage will be “bring your own” style. Fire and good conversation 
will be provided. This will be a great opportunity to meet other guys in the parish 
and get together with old friends too.  
 

More details and registration can be found at hnoj.org/mensbonfires23. For questions, please email Chris at 
ckostelc@hnoj.org.  
 

Bonfire dates are at 7 p.m. on the following days: June 29, July 13 and Aug. 10.  

Women’'s Summer Socials  
 

Women of HNOJ - Wouldn’t it be nice to gather on a new or old friend’s deck and 

enjoy a beverage of your choice with a group of friends from church? Yeah, we 

thought so too. This summer HNOJ is hosting monthly women’s social nights. 

We are looking for a couple more women to host an evening at their home. If you 

are interested in hosting, please contact Chris at ckostelc@hnoj.org. 
 

For more information and to register visit hnoj.org/womenssummernights.  
 

The socials will take place from 7-9 p.m. on the following days: June 22, July 27 

and Aug. 24. 
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Welcome Reception, July 9 
 

Save the date and join us for a special Sunday 
morning hospitality on Sunday, July 9, as we 
welcome Fr. Tim Wratkowski as our new pastor and 
Fr. Mike Reinhardt as our new associate pastor! 

Happy Retirement JoBeth Ranfranz  
 

JoBeth Ranfranz will be retiring at the end of June. JoBeth has 
been in music ministry at HNOJ in some capacity since 1999, 
most recently as our Handbell Choir Director. 
 

We have been so blessed by her leadership in helping 
parishioners enter into the liturgies with beautiful music 
throughout the years! We wish her all the best on her next 
chapter. 

Summer Calendar Changes 
 

Closing at Noon on June 8 
The church and school offices will be closing at noon on 
Thursday, June 8, for a staff event. 
 

Summer Hours Begin on June 9 
On Fridays during the summer months, the parish office 
will close at noon, beginning on Friday, June 9.  
 

Hours as follows:  
Monday-Thursday: 8 a.m.-4 p.m.  
Friday: 8 a.m.-noon 
 

No Summer Nursery 
Our nursery staff and volunteers will take a break over the summer months. Our last 
Sunday nursery will be June 4, and will resume Aug. 20.  
 

We will offer nursery for Fr. Steve’s retirement celebration on Sunday, June 25. 

Adoration of the 
Blessed 
Sacrament 
 

At Holy Name of Jesus, we 
offer Adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament 
Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Thursdays from 8:30 a.m.-9 
p.m.  
 

Eucharistic Adoration is an 
opportunity to find an oasis 
of peace in the midst of a 
hectic world, an opportunity 
for silence in the midst of 
ceaseless noise, an 
opportunity for reflection in 
the midst of never-ending 
tasks of daily life. Most of 
all, it is an opportunity to 
spend time with Jesus, and 
to get to know Him as a 
friend; a friend who delights 
simply in time spent with 
those He loves. 
 

God wants to be close to us. 
The Eucharist is the miracle 
of this closeness in our 
lives. The goal of Adoration 
is to help us appreciate this 
miracle in a deeper way, so 
that we enter more deeply 
into the wonder of the Mass, 
and allow it to transform our 
lives. 
 

You can sign up for a Holy 
Hour each week or just 
come and pray when we 
have Adoration in the 
Chapel.  
 

You can even sign up to fill 
in for the summer months. 
 

For questions or to sign up, 
please go online to hnoj.org/
adoration or contact Grace 
Johnson at 
gjohnson@hnoj.org. 

Senior Bingo Date Change - Now 
June 9 
 

Seniors 55+ please join us for Bingo on Friday,  
June 9, from 1-3 p.m. at HNOJ. We will play several 
games AND have some fun prizes available.  
 

No need to sign up –  just plan to join in the fun. 
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Please Pray for Those Attending Camp 
 

Please pray for our middle school students attending 

Extreme Faith Camp June 26-30, as well as the high school 

leadership team! May they encounter the Lord in new and 

beautiful ways. 
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Summer Stretch 
  

Summer Stretch is back! For those who haven't gotten to 
participate before, Summer Stretch is an opportunity for our  
6th- 12th grade students to serve the parishioners of Holy Name 
of Jesus and our surrounding community in the morning and 
build community with each other in the afternoon through fun 
activities. We’ll be offering four sessions this summer for the 
weeks of July 12-Aug. 2. Each session is $50 and will run from  
9 a.m.-4:30 p.m. If you have any questions, please contact  
Elliut Fonseca or visit the Summer Stretch webpage hnoj.org/
summerstretch. 
 

Do you have a simple home project that the Summer Stretch 
Crew can help with? Projects can be indoor or outdoor. Contact 
Elliut at 763-746-8195 to invite the team to discuss your project.   

 

Faith Formation Registration is Now Open 
 

Elementary faith formation is an important way to begin your child's spiritual growth. Holy Name of Jesus 
offers programs for age 3 through grade 5 that focus on helping children learn and grow in their 
relationship with God through the sacraments of First Eucharist and Reconciliation, as well as through 
weekly class time. We offer Sunday School for ages 3 to Kindergarten at the 8:30 or 10:30 a.m. Mass.  
For 1st to 5th grades, we offer Faith Formation Wednesday night lessons from 4:45-6 p.m. or 6:15-7:30 
p.m. More information and registration for both Sunday School and Faith Formation is open online 
at hnoj.org! 
 

Prices will increase after July 31, so register now and get a head start for the fall! If you have any 
questions, please contact Annie LaPlante at alaplante@hnoj.org or 763-745-3483.  

Steubenville Rochester 
  

Registration is now open for Steubenville Rochester! 
Check out all the details below: 
 

Who: Current 8th-12th graders 
When: July 14–16, 2023 
Where: Mayo Civic Center, Rochester  
Cost: $335 on or before May 24, $365 after May 24 
Why: Come learn about Jesus and have fun doing so! Grab a friend and register! There will be music, 
speakers, small groups, Adoration and more! 
 

Contact Eve for more information at eanders@hnoj.org. All information and registration may be found 
online at hnoj.org/Steubenville. 
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HNOJ Golf Scramble 

We are excited to announce that we will once again be hosting the 

HNOJ Golf Scramble this year at the beautiful Rush Creek Golf Club on 

Wednesday, Sept. 6. Registration for this year's event will open on July 

1, and more details can be found by visiting the event website at 

HNOJ.org/golf. Space is limited to 144 golfers and last year's event sold 

out quickly. Proceeds raised from this year's event will go 

towards enhancing the security of the HNOJ campus.   
 

If you are interested in being a sponsor of the event, please contact Matt 

Scherer at mattscherer81@gmail.com or 612-807-2155 or John Melsen 

at  john.melsen@polaris.com or 952-261-7199. 

 

MOPS Registration is Open 
 

Whether you're expecting your first child, have a baby, toddler, or your youngest is in 

kindergarten, MOPS is for you! MOPS, or Mothers of Preschoolers, is an international 

organization with local groups that reflect their host faith communities. In our group here 

at HNOJ you will find friends, mentors, speakers and activities all focused on helping 

you be the mom and woman you were created to be.  
 

MOPS at HNOJ meets September through May on the first and third Friday each month 

from 9-11 a.m.  Childcare is available. Cost is $100, which includes the MOPS 

International Membership, childcare and all meeting costs (service projects, craft 

supplies and speaker fees).  
 

Registration is now open for 2023-2024. All details may be found online at hnoj.org/

MOPS. 

 

Fall Festival Planning Needs You! 
 

We are in need of Fall Festival leadership. The Fall Festival is an amazing community 
event where we can come together to celebrate Mass and enjoy fellowship; however, it 
takes work behind the scenes to make it happen. Unfortunately, if we don’t get increased 
parishioner volunteerism, we will not be able to have the festival.  
 

The Fall Festival is rooted deep in tradition at Holy Name of Jesus and we would be 
disappointed to have to cancel it, but we need your involvement. If you would consider 
being involved at the planning level, contact Martha Laurent, the school principal, at 
mlaurent@hnoj.org. Also, remember, we will be asking for day-of volunteers throughout 
the summer!   
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Good Samaritan Fund Gifts  
 

“Come, you whom my Father has blessed, take for your heritage the kingdom prepared for you since the foundation of the 
world. For I was hungry and you gave me food; I was thirsty and you gave me drink; I was a stranger and you made me 
welcome; naked and you clothed me, sick and you visited me, in prison and you came to see me.” Mt 25:34-37 
 

In keeping with this command to assist those in need, Holy Name of Jesus has been known for its generosity. Those of 
you who have been around HNOJ for many years will remember the Arnie’s Door Fund, named for Father Arnold, who 
frequently provided a hand-out or emergency housing to anyone who showed up at his door in distress. Arnie’s Door 
became the Good Samaritan Fund in 2007 with the addition of monies raised during the New Generation of Ministry 
Campaign, and is administered through the Catholic Community Foundation. The GSF is now able to provide between  
$40-60,000 each year (5% of fund amount) to share with our brothers and sisters with pressing needs. 
 

Some of the money given each year is designated for the aid of parishioners and others in the 
community who come to us with pleas for assistance. The remainder is available to organizations 
that have an active connection to HNOJ, especially when parishioners are volunteers there, and 
make a request for some financial assistance with a service project or providing the needs of the 
less fortunate. A committee of parishioners meets to consider the requests and mete out the monies, 
carefully and prayerfully assessing groups who request financial support from the fund for their 
relationship to HNOJ parishioners and their missions’ closeness to our own. Once the 
recommendations have been approved by the oversight council, HNOJ is able to present gifts to 
local groups that serve the needy in our community all because of your generous donations to the 
Good Samaritan Fund. 
 

After setting aside funds for emergency use here and for referrals to our partner, IOCP, the Good Samaritan Fund sent 
bequests to the following organizations in 2022:  
Abria     Archdiocesan Life Fund   Ascension Winter Clothing Drive 
Cookie Cart    Cradle of Hope    Home Free 
Help at your Door   IOCP Food Drive   IOCP Layette Program 
Mary’s Place    Sharing and Caring Hands  My Very Own Bed   
Plymouth/Wayzata Meals on Wheels Santa’s Toybox Christmas Collection  Southwest Options for Women 
 

As you can see, you have done a world of good through your participation in the Good Samaritan Fund. 
 

What more can you do to be a Good Samaritan?  
• You can still contribute to the Good Samaritan Fund, of course. The more the fund grows, the more we will have to 

give away. Just contact HNOJ.  
• Misfortune happens! If you know of anyone in the parish who has an urgent need for financial assistance, please let 

them know that the fund exists for just this purpose. They need only contact Deacon Dennis to start the process.  
• Consider volunteering at one or more of the organizations above to further their mission of helping those in need in 

our community. Check out their websites or contact Holy Name of Jesus to learn more.  
• Lastly, if you volunteer at a local service organization that you care deeply about and that could use more support, let 

us know more about your passion! HNOJ may be able to help. 
 

The Good Samaritan Committee 
Wendy Mitchell (chair), Deacon Dennis Hanson, Steve Hayes, Karen Karn, Hope Mura, Kris Parod and Tom Silver 

HNOJ Stewardship 



           7 

 

Latest News from 
the Knights’' 
Council 
 

We have new officers for 
fiscal year 2023-2024. Tom 
Murphy will be your new 
Grand Knight and John Rode 
will be the new deputy Grand 
Knight, respectively. Sir 
Knight Dan Cincoski was 
awarded Knight of the Year, 
Charles “Chuck” Grabowski 
and family are Family of the 
Year and Earl Forrence was 
awarded “In the Footsteps of 
St. Joseph.”  
 

Please go to the Council’s 
website, www.hnojkc.com, to 
get more information on the 
officers and awards. 
Installation of officers will be 
at St. George in Long Lake 
on June 8, with Mass at 6 
p.m., installation and 
refreshments to follow. 
Officers are expected to 
attend; families are 
welcomed.  
 

Please watch for emails for 
Signup Genius to help staff 
upcoming Sunday coffee and 
donuts and First Friday 
Rosary. Your participation 
makes very light work for 
everyone. 
 

It has been a pleasure 
serving as your Grand Knight 
and as a Council and 
Assembly officer for the past 
many years. 
 

Your grateful servant, 
Eugene Dust, past Grand 
Knight 

IOCP Birthday Shelf 
 

The Interfaith Outreach birthday shelf provides 
opportunities for clients in need to select gifts 
from the kid’s birthday shelf to help celebrate 
their big day. The shelf serves kids up to 18 
years old. Last year’s collection was a great 
success. Thank you for your generosity, which 
brought so many smiles to the children in our 
community! 
 

The KC Auxiliary is again championing this 
collection and it will take place the weekends 
of June 10-11 and June 17-18 at HNOJ. 
New, unwrapped gifts can be brought to the 
Gathering Space during this time. Watch for 
designated signs for drop off.   
 

Most needed items include: 
• Legos for both girls and boys 
• baby dolls 
• nice trucks and cars (no Hot Wheels please) 
• Melissa and Doug toys 
• iPhone and Android phone accessories (charging cords, pop sockets, 

straps, etc.)   
 

Thanks for your help! Need more info? Contact Diane at 
diane2805@gmail.com or 763-458-0676. 

NPH Trip Update 
 

Due to low registrations, there won't be a Nuestros Pequeños Hermanos 
Mission Trip this summer. We have a long-standing relationship with NPH 
and still want to support them as best we can. Here's how you can support 
the mission of NPH:  
 

1. Pray 
2. Sponsor a child 
3. We still have a couple of fundraisers (below) 
4. Second collection at Masses July 22-23 
 

Pampered Chef Fundraiser 
From now until the end of June, visit  
www.pampered chef.com/party/nph2023 for all of 
your shopping and gift-giving needs! Thank you 
to Laura Martin for graciously donating 35% of 
sales to NPH! 
 

Holiday Station BBQ and Car Wash 
Thursday, July 13, from 11 a.m.-1 p.m. 
16825 County Road 24  
Plymouth  
(Highway 55 and County Rd 24) 
 

Learn more about NPH, including how to sponsor a child, at 
www.nphusa.org. Visit www.hnoj.org/support-NPH-summer for more 
information. 
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Thursday, June 1 

 8 a.m. † Grichka Bogdanoff 

Friday, June 2 

 8 a.m. † James Prodahl 

Saturday, June  3 

 5 p.m. † Edwin Etzel 

Sunday, June 4 

 8:30 a.m. † Stewart Jacques 

 10:30 a.m. † Ferdinand & Florence   
     Schroden 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, June 5 

 8 a.m. † Roger Scherer 

Tuesday, June 6  

 8 a.m. † Father Jim Deegan 

 9 a.m. † Mary Theresa Leuer-Caldwell 

Wednesday, June 7  

 8 a.m. † Eileen & Randall Murphy 

Thursday, June 8  

 8 a.m. † Mary Ann Fitzsimmons 

Friday, June 9  

 8 a.m. † Kathryn Biek 

Saturday, June 10 

 5 p.m. † Jerry Altman 

Sunday, June 11 

 8:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 10:30 a.m. † Rick Blade 

 5:30 p.m. † Bill Kerwer 

Monday, June 12 

 8 a.m. † Douglas Burns 

Tuesday, June 13 

 8 a.m. † Francis Schmith 

Wednesday, June 14 

 8 a.m. † Myron Atkinson 

Thursday, June 15 

 8 a.m. † Larry Gleason 

Friday, June 16  

 8 a.m. Handmaids of the Heart of Jesus   
    making First Vows 

Saturday, June 17 

 5 p.m. For the Parish 

Sunday, June 18 

 8:30 a.m. † Deacon Terry Schneider 

 10:30 a.m. † Butch Evenson 

 5:30 p.m. † Lee Inglert 

Monday, June 19 

 8 a.m. † Jean Paul Blemondo 

 

If you are interested in having a Mass with intentions, please call Grace Johnson at 763-745-3486, or email her at 

gjohnson@hnoj.org. Many dates are often booked a year out, please plan ahead and thank you for your understanding. 

Mass Intentions for June 

Tuesday, June 20 

 8 a.m. † Marilyn Hanson 

Wednesday, June 21 

 8 a.m.† Wanda Wysocki 

Thursday, June 22 

 8 a.m. † Tim Sammond 

Friday, June 23 

 8 a.m. † Christopher Beckman 

Saturday, June 24 

 5 p.m. † Eugene Roney 

Sunday, June 25 

 8:30 a.m. † East & Carmel Oshima 

 10:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 5:30 p.m. † Bill Haas 

Monday, June 26 

 8 a.m. † Jean Claude Bruter 

Tuesday, June 27 

 8 a.m. † George & Anne Locher 

Wednesday, June 28 

 8 a.m. † Robert Steininger 

Thursday, June 29 

 8 a.m. † Marie Heiss 

Friday, June 30 

 8 a.m. † Maurice Zarka 

Saturday, July 1 

 5 p.m. † Bob & Barb Floeder 

Sunday, July 2 

 8:30 a.m. † Ruth Grotzke 

 10:30 a.m. † Bob & Barb Floeder 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, July 3 

 8 a.m. † Butch Evenson 

Tuesday, July 4 

 8 a.m. † Jacob Desarieux 

Wednesday, July 5 

 8 a.m. † Myron Atkinson 

Thursday, July 6  

 8 a.m. † Nancy Mehus 

Friday, July 7  

 8 a.m. † Rita Kayser 

Saturday, July 8  

 5 p.m. For the Parish 

Sunday, July 9  

 8:30 a.m. † East & Carmel Oshima 

 10:30 a.m. † Mary Ann Burns 

 5:30 p.m. † Harold Lyons 

Monday, July 10 

 8 a.m. † Larry Gleason 

Tuesday, July 11 

 8 a.m. † Nancy Kilpeck 

Wednesday, July 12 

 8 a.m. † Mary Theresa Leuer– Caldwell 

Thursday, July 13 

 8 a.m. † Bill Henry 

Friday, July 14 

 8 a.m. † Tim Sammond 

Saturday, July 15 

 5 p.m. † Anna Valentine Andrades 

Sunday, July 16  

 8:30 a.m. † James Prodahl 

 10:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 5:30 p.m. † Claude Nougaro 

Monday, July 17 

 8 a.m. † Father Jim Deegan 

Tuesday, July 18 

 8 a.m. † Mary Ann Fitzsimmons 

Wednesday, July 19 

 8 a.m. † Myron Atkinson 

Thursday, July 20 

 8 a.m. † Maurice Zarka 

Friday, July 21 

 8 a.m. † Rick Blade 

Saturday, July 22 

 5 p.m. † Butch Evenson 

Sunday, July 23 

 8:30 a.m. † Sam Schuneman 

 10:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 5:30 p.m. † Roger Scherer 

Monday, July 24 

 8 a.m. † Christopher Beckman 

Tuesday, July 25 

 8 a.m. † Charles Grotzke 

Wednesday, July 26 

 8 a.m. † Francoise Pierre Louis 

Thursday, July 27 

 8 a.m. † Kathryn Biek 

Friday, July 28 

 8 a.m. † Bibiana Tristani 

Saturday, July 29 

 5 p.m. † Layla Julien 

Sunday, July 30 

 8:30 a.m. † Roger Scherer 

 10:30 a.m. † Ronan Banavige 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, July 31 

 8 a.m. † John & Dorothy 
Copeland 

Mass Intentions for July 
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Reconciliation:   
Saturday 8:30 a.m. or any 

time by request.  

The Confessional is located 

in the Adoration Chapel. 
 

Pastoral Care/

Anointing of the Sick: 
Anointing and Holy 

Communion for the sick and 

homebound are readily 

available. To arrange, please 

contact Fr. Wratkowski at  

763-745-3491.  
 

Baptism:   
Please call the parish office 

at 763-745-3492 to schedule 

a Baptism. Parents are 

required to come for a 

Baptismal Preparation 

session, which is usually held 

on Tuesdays at 6:30 p.m. 

Check our website hnoj.org/

baptism, for upcoming 

classes and start times. 
 

Marriage:   
Please call the parish office 

to make arrangements six 

months in advance of the 

proposed date. 

 

Sacraments 

† 

Rest In Peace 

Baptisms 

May the souls of all 
the faithful 

departed, through the 
mercy of God, rest in 

peace. Amen.  

April 16 
 

Eliza Jane Albares 
Daughter of  

Scott and Meredith 
 

Madeline Marie Cannizzaro 
Daughter of  

Michael and Michelle 
 

Mason Salvatore Cannizzaro 
Son of  

Michael and Michelle 
 

Lane David Ikeda 
Son of  

Benjamin and Sara 
 

Grace Margaret Ingebrigtsen 
Daughter of  

Thomas and Emily 
 

Henry Donald Leonard 
Son of  

Christopher and Elizabeth 
 

April 30 
 

Lillian Marie Korinek 
Daughter of  

Kevin and Amy 
 

Noah Thomas Gisch 
Son of  

Daniel and Ashley 
 

Jack Robert Pokorn 
Son of  

Robert and Maria 

Margaret Campbell 
 

April 14, 2023 

May 7 
 

Quinn Josephine Wunderlich 
Daughter of  

William and Nicole 
 

Ellis Gregory Sanger 
Son of  

Gregory and Lauren 
 

James Francis Murphy 
Son of  

Michael and Sally 
 

Harlow Marie Harris 
Daughter of  

Omar and Carly 
 

Adalyn Jade DeHarty 
Daughter of  

Justin and Kelly 

Thank You to Our Graduating Ushers! 
 

Holy Name of Jesus wishes to recognize the following sixteen 

teen ushers who are graduating in June from high school. Thank 

you for your years of faithful service to HNOJ and our Mass 

liturgies. Good luck to you as you embark upon your new 

adventures!   

Name    High School    
Joe Aamoth   Benilde-St. Margaret’s  
Christian Eichers   Delano High School   
James Hoxie   Wayzata High School   
Madison Jacklitch  Wayzata High School   
Emma Kern   Delano High School   
Ryan Kessler   Wayzata High School   
Nathan Koopman  Orono High School   
Andrew Owen   Providence Academy   
Mickey Schafer   Home schooled/PSEO Crown College and  
    Hennepin Technical College 
Tyler Schoen   Wayzata High School   
Patrick Stephenson  Orono High School   
Charlie Tomczik   Wayzata High School   
Adam Trongard   Orono High School   
Caden Zens   Delano High School   
Justin Zens   Delano High School   
Natalie Zieg   Maple Grove High School  



Pastor 
    Fr. Steve Ulrick ..................................... 763-745-3493 
Associate Pastor 
 Fr. Tim Wratkowski .............................. 763-745-3491 
Deacon 
 Rev. Mr. Dennis Hanson ...................... 763-233-0242 
Parish Administrator 
 Jill Olson ....................................... ……...763-745-3480 
Director of Music 
 Dr. Richard Owen ................................ 763-745-3490  
Coordinator of Children’s Faith Formation  (3 Yrs.-Gr. 5) 
 Annie LaPlante  .................................... 763-745-3483 
Middle School Youth Minister (Gr. 6-8) 
 Elliut Fonseca ...................................... 763-746-8195  
Senior High Youth Minister (Gr. 9-12) 
 Eve Anders .......................................... 763-233-0251 
Director of Mission and Faith Formation 
 Chris Kostelc ........................................ 763-745-3489 
Coordinator of Mission 
 Tim Lyngdal……………………………………………………..763-746-8190   
Mass Intentions/Clergy and Liturgy Assistant 
 Grace Johnson ..................................... 763-745-3486 
Bulletin/Website 
 Sarah Reid ........................................... 763-746-8194 
Cemetery/Sexton 
 Bob Weinzierl, Jr. ................................. 612-720-9206 
Baptism Scheduling/Safe Environment Coordinator 
 Front desk ............................................ 763-473-7901 
Accountant/HR Specialist/Contributions 
 Gabby Lehner ...................................... 763-233-0241  
 

School Staff 
Principal  
 Martha Laurent ..................................... 763-473-3675 
Administrative Assistant  
 Carla Durand ............................ 763-473-3675 vm150 

Parish Phone ............... …..763-473-7901 
Parish Fax ................... …..763-745-3488 
Parish Hours 
Monday-Friday ............ …...8 a.m.-4 p.m. 
School Phone .............. …..763-473-3675 
 
Pastoral Council Chairperson 

763-476-6273 
Finance Committee Chairperson 

Mark Clysdale…………………….763-383-1718 
 
Council Representatives: 

Faith Formation Commission  
Pat Laughlin……………………….. 952-513-9533 

Liturgy Commission Council  
Joni Gibbs……………………………..763-350-2504 
Pastoral Care/Outreach Commission  

Betsy Atkinson…………………….612-964-5463 
School Commission  
Matt Boro…………………………….…651-335-6694 

Stewardship Commission 
Susan Wineland………………..612-275-9372 

How Can We Help? 

Parish Staff 

Anointing/Emergency 

In case of a sudden pastoral 

emergency (such as urgent 

anointing or death) contact the 

after-hours clergy emergency line 

at 763-233-0259. 

Parish Prayer Line 

As a parish community we hold 

each other in prayer and commit 

to praying for those in need. Call 

to share your prayer requests 

confidentially or to join the Prayer 

Line.  

Email: prayerline@hnoj.org or call 

Bonnie Roeder at 763-476-1097. 

 

 

Mass Schedule 

Weekdays 8 a.m. 
 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday 5 p.m. 

Sunday 8:30 & 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday 5:30 p.m. 

 

Our Mission:  

Holy Name of Jesus is to be a community of 21st Century Disciples 
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www.hnoj.org 

myParish App— Google 
Play or Apple Store 





Change Service Requested 

Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Community 

155 County Road 24 

Wayzata, MN 55391 

 

Food Truck Social,  July 20 
 

Save the date for our third annual Food Truck 
Social! We’ll be bringing in four trucks this 
summer on Thursday, July 20, from 5:30-8:30 
p.m. Bring the family and join us for a fun evening 
of delicious food, yard games and socializing! 
 

Stay tuned for more details on which food trucks 
will be here! 


